

December 10, 2015

City Council President Brian K. Gomes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Gomes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Lynne LaBerge, 558 Valentine Street, Fall River, MA. Ms. LaBerge is a Human Services Coordinator for the Department of Community Services. She has been with the department since September 2003.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

Sincerely.

Jonatkan V.

**/**litchel

Mayor

Attachment

ce: Ms. LaBerge



# DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES

# CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

#### COUNCIL ON AGING 81 HILLMAN STREET

181 HILLMAN STREET NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

TEL: 508.991.6250 FAX: 508.979.1514

# COMMISSION FOR CITIZENS WITH DISABILITIES

CITY HALL 133 WILLIAM STREET NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

TEL: 508.961.3136 FAX: 508.991.6262 TTY: 508.979.1638

# HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION

CITY HALL 133 WILLIAM STREET NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740 TEL: 508.979,1464

Fax: 508.991.6262

# HUMAN SERVICES

CITY HALL 133 WILLIAM STREET NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

TEL: 508.961.3136 FAX: 508.991.6262

### NEW BEDFORD CONSUMER AID PROGRAM

IN COOPERATION WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

CITY HALL 133 WILLIAM STREET NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

TEL: 508.961.3020 TEL: 508.979.1464 FAX: 508.991.6262

CITY HALL TEL: 508.979.1400 **December 7, 2015** 

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Re: Residency Waiver

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

I respectfully ask for placement on the next City Council agenda a request to approve a one-year Residency Waiver for Lynne LaBerge, who relocated to Fall River January 1, 2015.

Ms. LaBerge continues to be an outstanding member of this Department who implements innovative programs for young people of all ages. This year, in addition to her programs at New Bedford High School, Ms. LaBerge provides instruction to students enrolled in our Invest-in-Kids after school KidzArt and KoolDays Programs for students in grades 4&5.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Wallquist

**Director of Community Services** 

Cc:

L. LaBerge

S. Vezina